From: Heather Enders

**Sent:** Monday, January 22, 2018 12:37 PM

To: List-Mayor-Council; List Planning Commission; CityClerk < CityClerk@hayward-

ca.gov>; Miriam Lens < Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov>

**Subject:** Notice of resignation

Dear colleagues,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a Planning Commissioner with the City of Hayward. I am moving out of the area and will not be eligible to serve after February 1, 2018.

My last meeting will be on Thursday, January 25, 2018.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve Hayward.

Warms regards,

**Heather Enders**